
 
 
 

Construction Notice 
 
 

99 Street Underground Pedway Project 
 

In 2025, the City’s contractor, Ledcor, will continue construction on the 99 Street underground 

pedway from Churchill LRT Station to the Station Lands development north of 104 Avenue. 

 

Sections of 99 Street, between 102A and 103A Avenue, will continue to be closed to vehicle 

traffic, with wayfinding signage in place to help pedestrians and cyclists navigate the area 

(images below). The City Hall Parkade is accessible via 103A Avenue, but is anticipated to flip to 

102A Avenue in fall 2025. While work progresses, periodic closures to the existing pedway 

system may be required. Pedway construction is anticipated to be complete in 2026.  

What to expect in 2025:  

● Continuation of underground pedway construction, including electrical/mechanical 

services and installation of architectural finishes where structural sections are 

complete.  

● Construction will start on the pop-up entrance north of 103A Avenue in the green space 

near the CN Tower bus loop. 

● Excavation and drilling will occur next to 99 Street and 103A Avenue for construction of 

the final tunnel segment.  

● Sections of 99 Street and 103A Avenue will continue to be closed to vehicle traffic. 

● Wayfinding signage is posted to help pedestrians, cyclists and motorists navigate 

detours near the construction site. 

● Every effort will be made to minimize dust and noise and reduce impacts to the public 

during festivals and events near the construction site. 

 

 

 

https://www.stationlands.com/


 

 

 

For more information 
Visit: edmonton.ca/103AAvenue 
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca  
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) or 311 
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